
Tender Heart High S   chool, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 

Notice regarding departure time procedure starting today Monday, 04/04/2022 

          04/04/2022 

Dear Parent/s, 

This notice is being issued regarding the handing over of students/children to the 

parents after the school has got over at 1:35 p.m. starting today Monday, 04/04/2022 

and further for the purpose of this notice :- 

Gate No. 1 is referred to as the main gate leading to school Administrative and 

Reception area.  

Gate No. 2 is referred to as the gate where Buses are parked (and where the buses 

exit the school also). 

The current position is such that due to heavy rush of parents picking-up their 

children and parking of associated vehicles on the road in front of the gate used for 

the exit of buses, the buses are themselves getting delayed leading to children 

reaching home late by school bus journey and in precise terms it is working-out to a 

12-15 minutes delay.  

To rectify the situation the school proposes to change the gate of exit of students as 

picked-up by their parents from Gate No 2 (being the current) to Gate No 1 effective 

from today 04/04/2022, Monday onwards. 

As a result of the same parents may kindly follow the following steps; 

(i) Since the last bell is at 1:35 p.m. parents may kindly reach the school at 1:40 

p.m. giving 5 minutes for the students to come down from classes. 

(ii) Parents may kindly approach the school Gate No. 1 from the road leading up 

from Sector 33-B so that the vehicle is on left hand side of the road and neither 

the parent or the child ‘has to cross the road’. 

(iii) On reaching the school you may either approach the school gate yourself or 

say out the name of your child to the attendants, who will then fetch the child 

for you and more than 8 to 10 attendants will be on duty for the same. 

PRINCIPAL 


